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Inside this issue: 

It’s time to rack up some 

more airline miles. Trav-

eling is definitely on our 

calendar to close out the 

year.  

On the 8th of November, 

Debbie and I will be 

traveling down to Haiti 

to visit an orphanage run 

by Lifesong for Orphans. 

Our hope is to glean 

some ideas concerning 

their facilities that might 

help to make ours as ef-

fective as possible.  

Later in the month (the 

21st) I leave for Australia 

to visit with the Blazeys 

and to meet the board of 

directors of WAMM-

Australia (pictured 

above) as well as their 

sending church.  

We continue to pray that 

the Blazeys will be in 

Ghana by February 2019. 

It is our hope that Andrew 

can give some oversight 

to our building process 

and that Yolanda can help 

out with the administra-

tion, especially the book-

keeping. Please pray that 

the remainder of their 

support will come in. I 

hope my trip might be 

helpful to that end. 

Finally, we have plans (no 

definite dates yet) to 

travel back to Ghana in 

January and February. 

This would allow us to be 

in country to welcome and 

assist the Blazeys upon 

their arrival (the Lord 

willing) as well as host 

some ministry teams that 

are planning to come. 

Please pray with us con-

cerning all our upcoming 

travel and ministry plans. 

Year-End Travel Plans 

Please Pray With Us . . . 

 Praise the Lord for our Clear Title. 

After two years of waiting it has fi-

nally arrived. (see pg. 2 and 3) H
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 McIntyres’ Trip to Haiti. 

 Brian’s trip to Australia to visit with 

the WAMM-Australia Board and with 

Blazeys’ sending church.  

 That the Blazeys’ remaining monthly 

support will come in so they can be in 
Ghana by February 2019 to oversee 

building and to help with administra-

tive work (esp. bookkeeping) 

 Permanent Homes/Families for each 

of HOMe’s adoptable children 

 We are still praying for earthly or 

eternal healing for Michael. 



As regular readers of Here I AM! 

already know, late in the spring of 

2016 God unexpectedly initiated a 

building program for West African 

Mercy Ministries. He did so by 

prompting one of his children to 

donate the finances to purchase a 

piece of property for a permanent 

home for HOMe (House of Mercy). 

This gift came with a challenge for 

WAMM to match it dollar for dol-

lar with donations from other 

friends of this ministry. And in his 

mercy, God provided those addi-

tional funds.  

This allowed us to purchase a 1.5 

acre plot of land in the Greater Ac-

cra region of Ghana. We also 

erected a security wall and bank-

rolled in excess of $80,000.00 to-

ward the future construction of 4 

homes (pictured above), office and 

nursing space (pictured below) and 

recreational facilities for the chil-

dren (see the overview on follow-

ing page) We had to bankroll those 

funds because construction was 

delayed while we waited for a clear 

title to this property. This document 

helps insure that no one can lay 

claim to the land we purchased.  

The two-year wait is finally over. 

On October 10, 2018 we received 

the title, and with it the go-ahead to 

begin the construction phase of our 

building program.  

And now God, in his providence, 

seems to be encouraging us onward 

through another matching-fund 

challenge. If WAMM can raise the 

remainder of the $150.000-

$160,000 needed to build the first 8

-bedroom, handicap accessible 

home, one of his stewards has 

promised  $160,000 to build a sec-

ond home. This truly is exceedingly 

abundantly above what we were 

expecting God to do. But that is the 

challenge that now lies before us. 
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Architectural Rendering of Office/Nursing Clinic 

Architectural Rendering of 1 of 4 Children’s Homes 


